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Hello, yesterday I attended the meeting in Renton.There were so many people speaking I did
not get my turn.  As you know the meeting room was packed and not one person or
organization spoke in favor of the LNG project or other projects. It is appalling that PSE is
building in Tacoma without proper permits. It is appalling that they market themselves as a
green/clean company when in fact they are not. It is appalling that they put profits before
people. As many stated PSE needs to step up to the plate and do the right thing with renewable
energy--be innovative, be progressive, be NORTHWEST! Dianne Deseck-Piazzon
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